







, 2022

Via Federal Express
Dental Office
1234 Unknown Street
Unknown, CA 00000 
Attention Legal Department

Re:	Website Accessibility Lawsuit

To Whom It May Concern:

This law firm has been retained by a blind consumer to file suit against you under the California Unruh Act.
Your website (practice website link) is not fully accessible to blind users. Various federal courts have held that disability access laws apply to commercial websites, including online-only businesses. In addition, the U.S. Department of Justice has provided written guidance supporting such proposition for more than two decades.

Because we plan to file suit in the near future, we urge you to consult counsel about your rights in this emerging area of law. Upon request, I will provide your counsel with a summary of the barriers documented on your website.

To request same or otherwise discuss this matter before suit is filed, your counsel should contact me at (attorney’s email address)
Sincerely,
